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From: Jacques, Matthew C - DNR
To: Kevin Nestingen
Cc: jdrapeau@pei-wisc.com
Subject: Post Closure Modification Request, Approval, for Mike"s Auto (BRRTS 03-11-555987) and Kwik Trip 314 (BRRTS


#03-11-002628)
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2025 2:52:00 PM


Good afternoon,
 
DNR has reviewed the Post-Closure Modification Request you submitted with a review fee on
December 5, 2024 for the Mike's Auto (BRRTS #03-11-555987) and Kwik Trip #314
(BRRTS #03-11-002628). For the Mike's Auto site, a cover must exist over the existing
contamination. For the Kwik Trip site, any contaminated soil that is excavated must be
sampled and properly disposed of a DNR-licensed  landfill.
 
The request indicates that any contaminated soil that is removed will be disposed of at a state
licensed landfill. The soil cannot be used as backfill. This information will be included in
future TSSA after construction. The cover/cap at Mike's auto will be replaced in kind. DNR
asks that you document these construction activities and cover restoration will be submitted to
DNR.
 
DNR will issue a final approval and post closure modification letter after reviewing the
construction documentation report.
 
This email serves as a preliminary approval of your post closure modification and your Notice
to Proceed.
 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
 
We are committed to service excellence.
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.
 


Matt Jacques
Hydrogeologist - LTE – Remediation and Redevelopment
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
3911 Fish Hatchery Road, Fitchburg, WI 53711
Cell: 608-977-1646
matthew.jacques@wisconsin.gov
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